
Endeavour Community Council 

8/13/2019 

  

Attendance 

A’Neil 
Locke 
(Chair) 

x  Tracy Furse x Vanessa Mori - 
Principal 

 x Cindy Nottingham- 
Asst. Principal 

  
 x 

Barbara 
Peterson 

 x Stacie Dorius x  Erika Gerlach  x Lisa Simmons 

(sec.) 
x  

Melissa 
Newman 

  Michelle Berg x  Christy Neid-Campos  x Elizabeth Littlefield x  

  

• Minutes 

• Vanessa  

a. TEAMS- Communication 

This is where all of our communication within the council will take place going forward. I think we 

finally got everyone logged in – we'll need to make sure Melissa gets in. 

Cindy was going to create a Forms document for the parent members to be able to track 

 volunteer hours. I (Lisa) wasn’t able to get into the form and my (techy) husband says 

that he thinks it’s because I don’t have a dsd email. We will need to look further into that.  

b. Full STEAM Ahead. Celebrating 10 years at Endeavour!  Birthday Party in Spring. 

c. Fundraiser- DSD Give 

There is a fundraiser goal for the entire school that will go toward the items listed by Vanessa in 

her email that is $10,000 for the year. There is also a $2500 goal for each grade. If you donate to 

a specific grade, that amount does not go toward the general goal. A Community Council table 

will be set up at back to school night with the QR codes for the general fund as well as each 

grade, along with an informational sheet of paper to help parents understand the goals and 

where their donations are going. There will also be a community council member manning the 

table to explain what we do and answer questions. Erika will be 4:00-4:30, Stacie from 4:30-5, 

and A’Neil from 5-5:30. We will be getting a thermometer poster to put in the front foyer to track 

our progress. We also need to be thinking of ways we can encourage donations throughout the 

year, be it class rewards or prizes, or prizes for certain milestones, etc. This takes the place of 

Sonic Blast. 

d. Art Project- Mrs. Blaisdell got a $10,000 reward and wants to use it toward some kind of display 

of art, either a mural or mosaic of some sort that all the students contribute to that represents 

Endeavour. Be thinking of ideas and ways that we as a council could contribute to this. 

e. Other- We also discussed the road construction on Shepard Lane and whether it will cause 

problems with the first day of school traffic. A’Neil volunteered to reach out to Kaysville city and 

get more information on the timeline of that construction. She followed up with the council via 

e-mail communication. Shayne Scott of Kaysville City said that Shepard should be paved and 

open by the start of school. He also said that the work on Sunset should also not be a problem. 

They also discussed the blind corner at the intersection of Kerrybrook Drive and Burton Lane. He 

said that the city would be installing a pedestrian activated crossing light where the DNRG (Rails 

to Trails Bike path) trail intersects Burton Lane.  

• Next Meeting – Will be Tuesday September 10 at 4:15 pm. 



• Adjourn –  

 

 


